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POLICY FOR THE GIVING OF GIFTS
January 2017
As a general guideline, all gifts given to staff for rewards, to celebrate special occasions or in times of crisis will be sent from proceeds from staff/governor/director/parent collections. 
The Trust recognises that there will be occasions when it is necessary to use unrestricted funds to purchase such items.  To ensure consistency, transparency and guidelines for  acceptable expenditure levels and circumstances the following has been agreed. 

Those authorising gifts to staff must be mindful that the value of all gifts offered to staff which are funded out of school funds, are sourced from public funds, and as such the expectation is that such funding will be used for legitimate purposes and demonstrate value for money.  Therefore, gifts should be offered in exceptional circumstances only, and should be limited to the values detailed below.   

Before offering such gifts, the budget holder will ensure that the value of the gift is reasonable, is within the Trust’s scheme of delegation of financial powers, is fully documented, and has due regard to propriety and regularity in the use of public funds.

· All staff leaving gifts should come from staff/parent collections.  A discretionary supplement can be used up to the value of £20 where appropriate.  
· Governor/Director leaving gifts can come from funds as this is a volunteer role up to value of £20.   

· Flowers will be sent to a staff member when they have a baby.  Limit of £30. 

· Flowers will be sent to a member of staff who experiences a crisis/trauma/long term illness, this is to be at the budget holders discretion and up to a maximum of £30.

· When rewards are issued to staff these need to be authorised by the Executive Principal or Board of Directors. 
Any breach of this Policy could lead to disciplinary action and may constitute gross misconduct.

This Policy will be reviewed by the Finance Committee within 3 years  

